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Masa Nakazono <masapv@aol.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:44 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

January 20 2010

Dear whom it may concern,

Why are you raising the requirments for trading Euro/Usd?! Stop
messing around with how I trade, it’s my money and I know damn well I
can lose it all. But I trade even with those risks. Don’t change the
rules to favor or protect those who don’t belong in the market.

Masa

Sent from my iPhone


